I've been on the Board for part of this past year, replacing a member who resigned, and now I would like to be voted in by the membership to hold a full term. I attend the meetings on a regular basis as the Membership Director, and in doing so, am familiar with what is going on at the range. Now, I would like to retain the voting privileges that I've had as a temporary Board member by becoming an official term member. I think it's important that we continue to have female involvement on the Board and hopefully encourage more female participation in the sport.

Lynn Murphy
Membership Director
Cheshire County Shooting Sports Education Foundation (CCSSEF) at Ferry Brook Range